
 Submission 
No 209 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO 'ENERGY FROM WASTE' TECHNOLOGY 
 
 
Name: Mr Glen Clark 

Date received: 24 May 2017 

 
 



I strongly disagree to the proposed incinerator at Eastern Creek. I live within a kilometre of this 
and don't want to be breathing the rubbish it will be spewing out. 


